

April 7, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **APPOINTMENT** of Paul Pacheco of 4 Meriam Street, New Bedford, MA as the Conservation Commission representative to the Community Preservation Committee. This term will expire April 2019.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Mitchel

Mayor

JFM**/**filr

cc: Mr. Pacheco